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Wednesday 1st July 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you and your families are all keeping well. 
 

Year 6 Leaving Ceremony 
 
It is such a shame that, because of the current circumstances, the children in Year 6 have been 
unable to enjoy all the important events which mark out their last term at Oldbury Park. 
 
The Year 6 transition events to CWLC have been cancelled, there has been no school trip or 
bellboating, no school production, and no big assemblies or awards ceremonies, to name but a few 
of the exciting things that normally take place.   
 
So we have been trying to think of a way of marking the end of term for them.  We would like to 
invite you, with your child, to the main foyer of the school, to meet one by one with all of the Senior 
Leadership Team, and the Teachers and adults from Year 6.  We will all be spread out, 
acknowledging social distancing, and each member of staff will say a little something about your 
child.  There will be a presentation too.  We will then ask you to leave by a door onto the KS2 
playground through to the back of the school.  This will create a one-way system. 
 
Although the children don’t finish at school until Thursday 16th July, this ‘farewell’ will take place on 
Friday 10th July.  We ask 6M to come along anytime between 9.00am and 10.30am, and 6H to 
come along anytime between 10.45am and 12.15pm and wait outside the main doors as each child 
is called inside.  Please queue along the pedestrian pathway, being vigilant about social distancing.  
You will be in the school with your child for only a few minutes, but long enough for us all to say a 
special few words to your child. 
 
It will be so lovely to see you with your child before they move on.  This year’s Year 6 children have 
achieved so much, and we wanted to be able to say “Well Done” to them and to thank you as their 
parents for the support you have given them and the school. 
 
I do hope you will be able to come.  We look forward to seeing you on the 10th. 
 
With best wishes 
 

Sarah Boyce 
 
Principal 

Friday 10th July 
6M : 9.00am – 10.30am 
6H : 10.45am – 12.15pm 
Main School Reception 
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